
  

 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT: SCHEHERAZADE AND THE SEA CONCERT –  

CHANGE OF CONDUCTOR 
 
 
Dear Esteemed Concert Goers, 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, conductor Eiji Oue will not be able to conduct Scheherazade 
and the Sea concert on 16 December 2023 (Saturday). 
 
We want to assure you that we are fully committed to delivering an exceptional musical 
experience. With deep gratitude for your understanding, we are delighted to share that Gerard 
Salonga has graciously accepted the role of conductor for this special evening. 
  
Rest assured, all details of the concert, including the programme, date, time, and venue, will 
remain unchanged. 
  
Thank you for your support. We eagerly anticipate sharing this enchanting evening with you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Malaysian Philharmonic Orchestra 
 

 
 


